

## February Lamb Room Newsletter







## 000

We had a very busy February month. Our class heard many books related to love and hearts. We counted many hearts and played "Where is the red heart?" which we loved guessing. We vere busy decorating our valentine bags, doing our valentine's for parents, and getting ready for the party. Thank you to everyone who had helped making a

great party. Jesus Time: we focused on Jesus loves everyone, Hearing the Lord's Prayer, and getting ready for the songs for the Art Show.

## **Upcoming School Event**

000

Our class will be starting our Project Approach the first week of March. \*\*March 9th Children singing in the Church @9:30 following Art Show \*\*March 10 & 11 Grand-Friends Day 9:45am-11am

\*\*March 31-April 4-NO SCHOOL-(Spring break)











